
CORRESPONDENCE 
9/10/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 07039-2020 

From: meadowtrees@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mary Jane Williams 
<meadowtrees@everyactioncustom.com > 

Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2020 10:02 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Completed 

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners, 

The Sunshine State should depend TOTALLY on SUNSHINE for its electricity, providing battery storage for cloudy hours. 

There is NO EXCUSE NOT TO DO THIS! 

TOTAL SOLAR should be the goal. With implementation dates, starting now. 

Look at Germany! A cloudy country! PAYS PEOPLE to install solar and buys their electricity. Regular people are 
making money selling electricity. 

We should have SOLAR installations OVER PARKING LOTS. 

There should be SOLAR on commercial rooftops. 

There should be SOLAR roofs over highways, even. 

The absolute WORST energy source, of course , is nuclear. Dangerous, and the waste lasts thousands of years. 

Stay safe! 

Sincerely, 
Mary Jane Williams 
Winter Springs, FL 32708 
meadowtrees@yahoo.com 
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